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• Call for Curriculum Co-Chair.  If interested, please be sure to respond to Tarina Perry’s 
email. 

• Co-Chair and AO presented at CDCP on 3/17 and CTE on 3/23  
o Clarifying the need to communicate with Curriculum Co-Chairs so they are aware 

of the plans for programs and courses. 
o Clarify the curriculum process and when courses can be determined as “active” 

and available to be scheduled. 

• REMINDER: Course and Program workflows that have not reached the Co-Chair review 
stage by MARCH 28th, will be deleted from eLumen on March 31st.   
Any course or program still needing creation/revision will need to use the new workflows. 
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